CITY OF NEW HAVEN
BOARD OF ALDERMEN

December 14, 2009

Honorable Members of the
2010-2011 Board of Aldermen
c/o 165 Church Sireet

New Haven, CT 06510-2010

Dear Colleagues,

We are writing to express our enthusiastic support for Carl Goidfield to continue serving as President of
the Board of Aldermen for the 2010-2011 term.

We urge you to support him as well so that we can unite as a Board and work together to make New
Haven & great place to live.

Sincerely,
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Stephanie Bauer Char'as A, Blango Frances T. Clark
Ward 14, Alderwoman-elect Waiy 20, Alderman Ward 7, Alderwcman
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Ward 21, Alderwoman Ward 27, Alderman "Ward 9, Alderman
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Greg Moreneau Maureen O'Sullivan-Best Marcus Paca

Ward 22, Alderman Ward 11, Alderwoman-elect Warrd 24 Alderman-elect
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Ward 13, Alderman Ward 28, Alderman : Ward 23, Alderman



